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         Monday 9th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Secondary school selection test registration – for children who are due to start secondary school in 

September 2023.  

 

We would like to bring your attention to some important dates for parents considering applying for 

selective schools in Bexley and Kent for their children. Children will sit two test papers on the same 

morning or afternoon. The two test papers will each contain a mixture of questions on verbal ability 

and comprehension, mathematical problem solving and non-verbal reasoning. The tests will be 

divided into timed sections of questions, and a CD soundtrack will be played with instructions and 

timings. The location of these tests will be shared once applications have been made. It is important 

to note that late registration will not be accepted. 

 

Bexley 

 

You must register your child online between Tuesday 3rd May 2022 – Friday 1st July 2022 in order to sit 

the test. To apply online visit the Bexley selection test registration at: 

https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/selection-tests/register-secondary-

selection-test 

 

There is a detailed information on the following link about the tests: 

https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/selection-tests/about-test 

 

Kent  

 

Registrations for the Kent tests open a little later, on 1st June 2022 - 1st July 2022. Kent County Council 

have provided an information pack which you can access here: 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0005/132557/Secondary-determined-scheme-for-

2023.pdf 

 

There will be further information for Year 5 secondary transition early in the next academic year.  

 

If you have any further questions, please do contact us.  

 

Best Wishes  
 

 

Nancy Cook       

Associate Headteacher 
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